ACLU to Organize In Fairbanks In Late July

Alaska will soon be the 40th state to have an affiliate of the American Civil Liberties Union. Fairbanks citizens are spear-heading the organizational drive.

A general membership meeting is slated for Fairbanks in late July, and chapters in Anchorage and Juneau are also planned.

Juneau are also planned. The ACLU has fought since 1920 to preserve and strengthen the freedoms guaranteed to Americans by Americans by the Constitution, and was commended for its work by Presidents Kennedy and Eisenhower.

It is a non-partisan organization whose members come from a wide range of racial, religious and political backgrounds and agree only in their strong belief that everyone, without exception, is entitled to all his constitutional rights.

Fairbanks area residents interested in the defense of civil liberties are invited to

join the ACLU.

Information and membership applications can be obtained from the interim membership committee: Rex G. Fisher, Arthur E. Hippler, Millard F. Ingraham, Charles H. Parr, and Rene Richard. Mail and telephone inquiries should be addressed to Charles H. Parr, 1435 Third Avenue, Fairbanks—

telephone 452-1491